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N E W S     R E L E A S E  

 

Aug. 18, 2016 – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Roundabout Officially Complete Friday 
 

DUBUQUE, Iowa – Construction of the roundabout at the N. Grandview Ave., Delhi St., 

and Grace St. intersection will be officially completed by 5 p.m. on Friday, Aug. 19. 

 

Although the roundabout has been functional for several days, contractors are finalizing 

the permanent pavement markings and installing permanent signage today and 

tomorrow (Aug. 18-19).  Landscaping of the roundabout’s center island was completed 

on Tuesday, Aug. 16.  

 

Motorists are reminded to yield to pedestrians in the crosswalks and to traffic in the 

roundabout.  Pedestrians should cross at crosswalks only and should never walk across 

the circulating lane to the center island.  For more information, visit 

www.cityofdubuque.org/roundabouts or call the City of Dubuque Engineering 

Department at 563-589-4270. 
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